Blue Ridge Fire District

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

The Blue Ridge Fire District Board will be attending the AFDA Conference
at the Lowes Ventura Canyon, 7000 N, Resort Dr, Tucson. The AFDA
Conference is scheduled June 26-28, 2014. Depending on the classes
attended, there may be a quorum of Board members. There will be no
discussions on BRFD business, and absolutely no District Voting will take
place.

EXTRA COPIES OF THE AGENDA ARE AVAILABLE IN THE AGENDA BOX
LOCATED ON THE SOUTHEAST CORNER OF THE BLUE RIDGE FIRE STATION.



